
This half term (Autumn 2), Year Three will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	In English, we are going to write our own firework poems using powerful verbs linked to Bonfire Night. We will look at Traditional stories, Fables, Myths and Legends. We will link this to our topic on Ancient Greece and write our own Greek myths. We will also be focusing upon the spelling of contractions and using apostrophes. To be able to write more interesting sentences, we will learn to use a range of connectives.

	Maths
	In Maths, we will practise techniques for subtracting mentally and apply this to solving word problems. We will learn about right angles and making turns. We will continue to learn multiplication and division facts and use doubling and halving to help us with the 4’s and 8’s. We will learn to read the time on analogue clocks, use time lines and estimate and measure time in minutes.

	Science
	This half term, we will be learning about skeletons and muscles in Science. We will look at human and animal skeletons, how our muscles enable us to move and a healthy diet.

	Computing
	In our computer lessons, we are going to learn about coding and algorithms. We will develop our programming skills using Scratch to create short animations and games.

	History
	Our History topic this half term is the Ancient Greeks. We will find out about what life was like for the Ancient Greeks and how they have influenced life today.

	DT/Art
	In DT, we are going to design and make our own moving monsters using pneumatic systems.


	P.E.
	On Monday’s we will be developing our Dance skills by using movements to show meaning and creating our own dance compositions.

Swimming will continue on Thursday afternoons.

	Music
	Animal magic – exploring descriptive sound with Mrs Cooper.

	R.E.
	We will continue to learn about the Qu’ran and listen to some stories from the Qu’ran. We will then explore the theme of light, thinking about the symbol of light in Christianity, describing our own feelings about light and understanding the significance of the Christingle.

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Our theme for this half term is ‘Getting on and Falling out’. We will explore how we can be a good friend, what our triggers are for anger and how we can deal with anger. We will also take part in activities in anti-bullying week.


Homework, usually Literacy, Numeracy and any spelling/multiplication tables will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record, it is part of their weekly homework. (Times tables/spelling test every Friday). 

The PE sessions will be on Monday afternoons and swimming will be on Thursday afternoons; a suitable kit is needed for these lessons. 
Please can you also ensure your child has the correct equipment required for school: a pencil, ruler and rubber. They also require a named water bottle.

 If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Miss Rushton
Well Green Primary School








